
WORLD  ART GAMES NC AZERBAIJAN

ANNUAL  REPORT FOR 2014

Sumgait, January 25 th, 2015

Year  2014  was not very rich with events  and activities  for WAG NC OF
AZERBAIJAN. But as  a president of NC I had several meetings with important
people from the sphere of culture and public activities. The main purpose of
the  meeting  was  to  introduce  them  with  the  idea  and  mission  of  the
organization  WAG.  Some  time  was  devoted  to  the  registration  of  the
organization  in  the Ministry  of  Justice  of  Azerbaijan .  This  process  is  still
continues.  

During that year there were meetings with artists and  art  figures. Among
them there were the famous and young artists. There were discussions and
exchange  of  ideas  about  WAG  at  the  meeting.  They  were  attracted  to
participate in the festival which will be held in 2015  in Slovakia.

NC Azerbaijan has made  a smail project in the famous school of art in the
city Sumgait.  Young artists task was to paint logo of  NC Azerbaijan.  The
young artists approached this idea with great interest and enthusiasm.

During the period our activities, we will consider new members for NC… More
active and honest.

NC Azerbaijan has paid an annual fee  in the amount 50 euro for 2014.

Sincerely :

President of the WAG NC AZERBAIJAN 

 Khatira Khalilova             


